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To Whom It May Concern, 
NIPPON STEEL TRADING CORPORATION 

 

Support for the Noto Peninsula Earthquake Disaster Relief 
 

We would like to express our deepest condolences to all the victims of the 2024 Noto Peninsula 

Earthquake and express our sincerest sympathy to all the people who have been affected by the disaster. 

 

Nippon Steel Trading Corporation (head office: Chuo-ku, Tokyo; President: Shinichi Nakamura) has 

decided to contribute 5 million yen as a relief donation through the Japanese Red Cross Society to 

support the affected individuals and assist in the recovery and reconstruction of the disaster-stricken 

areas. 

 

We sincerely pray for the earliest possible recovery and reconstruction of the affected regions. 
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